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Need a Mentor? 
Join us at the GLEAM Workshop!

The Girls Learning Engineering and Mentoring (GLEAM) Workshop is for high 
school students to promote gender diversity and inclusion focusing on 
networking and mentoring across topics that are of particular interest to 
women in Science, Technology, Engineering and Math (STEM) professions. 

The workshop aims to engage, educate, and empower students on the facts 
and issues regarding gender diversity in STEM, and provide an opportunity to 
learn, ask questions, and network. 

Who can participate? All high school students and their parents/guardians. The 
workshop is focused towards high school girls who are thinking of majoring in 
engineering or technology fields, and want to learn more from professionals 
from their experiences. 

Who are the mentors? Female professionals in the automotive industry and 
collegiate students majoring in engineering. 

Join us for this fun free workshop to ask questions and meet new people  
involved in engineering!  

Important  Note:   Pre-registration is required by April 24. Continental breakfast 
will be provided.

Registration closes April 24

Saturday, May 2, 2020 
9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.
Room A200

Lawrence Technological 
University
21000 West Ten Mile Road 
Southfield, Michigan

Agenda
9:00 - 9:30 a.m. Registration/Breakfast 
9:30 - 10:00 a.m. Opening Remarks 
10:00 - 11:30 a.m. Panel and Q&A
11:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Networking

No cost to 
attend!

To register email:  
roxanne.loeffler@sae-detroit.org 

or call (248) 324-4445 ext. 3. 
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